
Notice under the Americans with Disabilities  
Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act 

 
This notice is provided as required by Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act. 
(ADA). 

Holy Childhood is committed to providing equal opportunity and an educational and 
work environment free from any discrimination on the basis of race, color, religion, 
national origin, sex, disability, veteran status, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender 
expression, age, marital status, pregnancy status or genetic information. 

Holy Childhood shall adhere to all applicable state and federal equal 
opportunity/affirmative action statutes and regulations. 

Holy Childhood will not discriminate against qualified persons with disabilities on the 
basis of disability in admission to, access to, and/or operations of, its programs, 
services and activities. Holy Childhood will not discriminate on the basis of disability in 
its hiring or employment practices. Holy Childhood does not discriminate based on race, 
color and national or ethnic origin. 

Holy Childhood will communicate effectively with people with disabilities so that they 
can fully participate in its programs, services and activities. Should you encounter an 
inaccessible posting (document, form or other materials) on our website, please contact 
our Development Office at 585-359-3710, email: development@holychildhood.org or 
mail: Holy Childhood 100 Groton Parkway, Rochester, NY  14623.  

Should you wish to review the ADA or its interpretive regulations, ask questions about 
your rights and remedies under the ADA, request a reasonable accommodation for 
employment, or make a complaint that a program, service or activity of Holy Childhood 
is not accessible to persons with disabilities, please contact Justin Leenhouts at       
585-359-3710, ext. 122. 
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